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"While language to most of writers serves that they form the phenomena and 
events with it, James Joyce, in "Finnegan's Wake" creates in the language the 
phenomena and events, creates the world. 
  
Similarly, the philosopher by language explains, describes the concepts and ideas, 
but the philosopher-gnostic, Melika Salihbeg Bosnawi, in the language itself 
reveals the concepts and ideas, and creates the world. " 
 
Academician Prof.dr.sci. TVRTKO KULENOVIĆ 
  
  
"Faith and knowledge, love and reason are with Melika inseparable. Faith requires 
understanding. To realize Islamic ritual prayer is to realize Universe, is to realize 
also small universe or Man, is to realize Man's history and the history of Mankind, 
is to realize God Who is The One and Only, to realize the Oneness of God, His 
Unity. 
  
Melika proves that Islamic ritual prayer has a structure which is identical to the 
structure of the atom, cell, Universe, identical, therefore, to the structure of each 
piece of Universe and the structure of the entire Universe and the structure of Man. 
Islamic ritual prayer has a structure that is identical to the structure of every 
creature, it reveals the structure of the created reality, reveals the DNA of the 
Created World, of which the Quran is a holograph and Ka'bah as a cosmic 
temple, a hologram. She discovers the structure of A Universal prayer to the Only 
God. 
  
Melika is a poet, she is a mystic, she is a philosopher and theologian, she is versed 
in the natural and spiritual sciences. She is a peculiar person and writes peculiarly, 
i.e. multidisciplinary. Her book is packed with deep emotion, and deep thought, 
deep reflection. Melika does not tolerate blind emotion, but the emotion 
enlightened by the Reason instead. Gnostic (mystic) wants to see the Unseen, 
wants to remove veils from the Unseen. Only the pious, free, "but, always thinking, 
people" can see something of the Invisible. Only to the Reason or Intellect are 
addressed Divine words. Islamic ritual prayer, salaah, is precisely ordered to it, 
Reason / Intellect / Comprehension (p. 67). Absence of understanding from the 
prayer makes it a mere gesture. " 
 
Prof.dr.sci. MILE BABIĆ 
 
 


